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DearSirs/Madams
I would state to you that I reject the idea that abortion - a physical invasion of a woman's body in order to
 destoy a human life  - should  be allowed. I believe that no-one has the right to decide that a human life should
 be destroyed especially those who are intimately involved in the circumstances surrounding the matters through
 which the abortion is being considered. There may be a case for the the allowance of an abortion procedure if
 the mother's life will be endangered by the birthing procedure but this should be determined by medical people
 who are at arm's length to the situation of mother and child.
Yours sincerely
Robert Fraser
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